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Greetings Ed,

LESS THAN THREE WEEKS UNTIL ANNUAL PICNIC

It's now LESS THAN THREE weeks until our tenth annual picnic on Thursday, August 1, 2024.
Here are the 2024 updated picnic links.
http://www.mplsvocational.com/about/all-alumni-annual-picnic/next-alumni-picnic.html
http://www.mplsvocational.com/files/picnic_flyer.pdf
http://www.mplsvocational.com/registration.html (USE this link to register for the picnic).

http://www.mplsvocational.com/FAQ.html

2024 PICNIC CHANGES

1. Joe i} (74), our picnic committee's co-chair, will be the DJ and supervisor of the picnic and
has come up with a new layout for the Picnic area.

2. All audio speakers will be at one end (left-facing the entrance), and the other (right-facing the
entrance) will be quiet zone.

3. The shelter's graphic layout has been updated, and at
http://www.mplsvocational.com/about/all-alumni-annual-picnic/picnic-table-layout.html

4. Photos will return to the back of the shelter as they have for most of the previous ten years.
We always had good pictures at that location.

5. The next picture class will assemble to the left of the shelter area behind the DJ Music
counter.

6. The traffic flow graphic illustration has also been updated at
http://www.mplsvocational.com/about/all-alumni-annual-picnic/picnic-traffic-flow.html

7. The Purple Jacket Award will begin this year.
8. We will continue taking pictures from the oldest class first.

9. The food tables will have lines on both sides of the table, with the oldest classmates eating
first.

10. After photos, alums will join the food line forming at the back of the shelter near the food
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tables.

Our committee has optimized the internal shelter layout and traffic flow for pictures and meals.
However, suggestions to improve our annual all-alum picnic are always welcome.

**YOUR RESERVATION HELPS **

On this tenth picnic anniversary, adding your name to the REGISTRATION LIST will help our
picnic committee by letting us know you plan to attend. | will be printing a name tag for you
using your REGISTRATION information. | have already updated our website and
REGISTRATION FORM. Having Vocational alums register for the annual picnic event will speed
up our sign-in process. Registered alums and guests will have preprinted name tags and
bypass the regular sign-in line.

Remember, we need a list of attendees to the picnic for safety purposes. If you cannot
REGISTER online for the event, contact Kathy at 952-818-0677 or Bonnie at 952-432-3947.
They will enter your registration information into the RESERVATION database or contact me
with your name and class information.

The Picnic Registration form only has four fields: class year, first name, last name, and the
number of attendees. No personal information, like phone numbers, emails, addresses, etc., is
collected. Thank you for registering to attend the picnic on behalf of the entire picnic committee.
However, if you didn’t get registered, do not let that stop you from attending the picnic and
meeting alum friends from your class or other classes.

The PICNIC REGISTRATION FORM allows us to print name tags before the picnic and get a
better alum count to prepare for the picnic. To print a name tag, the form requires one name at a
time to be entered. Enter one name and the number attending as one (1), then submit the
registration. It will return a success page with a red button to return to the registration form to
add additional names. You can use this cycle until you enter all the names of the people coming
with you. You will use the form twice for an alum and their spouse. Instructions are also listed
on the registration form.

PLEASE REGISTER ASAP if you are planning to attend. THANK YOU!
HERE IS THE PICNIC REGISTRATION LINK - http://www.mplsvocational.com/registration.html
If you have registered and find you cannot attend the picnic, don't worry. Stuff happens in life,

and the Picnic Committee understands.

OUR MEMORIES FROM 50 TO 70 YEARS AND COUNTING!

74 CLASS 50th REUNION

A 50th class reunion for 1974 is planned. Details are on the Vocational 74-75-76 Facebook
page.



69 CLASS 55th REUNION

It's another time to renew old friendships and make new ones for the class of 1969. Les Huie is
the class database administrator at our all-alum website. Les recently announced on our
website, "Events Forum," that the Class of 1969 will hold a 55th Reunion on August 24, 2024. If
you are in the class of 1969, Les asks that you join the Facebook Group "Votech69" to stay
informed. Please spread the word to classmates.

64 CLASS 60th REUNION

After our 50th, the class of 64 established the annual picnic. This year would be our 60th. | hope
to see more alums from 64 show up this year.

59 CLASS 65th REUNION

The class of 59 has always had a strong showing at the annual picnic. For those who can make
it, this will be the 65th.

54 CLASS 70th REUNION

The class of 54 has always had a strong showing at the annual picnic. For those who can make
it, this will be the 70th.

My final reminder will be about one week from the picnic. | hope to see you at Vocational’s
Tenth Annual all alum picnic. It’s going to be a lot of fun and | know you’ll enjoy meeting old
friends and making some new ones.

May God Bless your continued health,

/Ed Palmer/, Webmaster

edwardgpalmer@mplsvocational.com
(763) 370-8227 Cell

MAILING ADDRESS

13570 Grove Drive #361
Maple Grove MN 55311

Minneapolis Vocational High School All Alumni Web Site



http://www.mplsvocational.com

Author Website
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ANTI-SPAM NOTICE

| sent this email to Ed ICN-Testing at the email address of icnewswire @gmail.com. Our all-
alumni newsletter list indicates that you were in or are associated with the Minneapolis
Vocational's Class of 1964. To get removed from Vocational's All-Alumni Email List, respond
with remove in the subject line. Alternatively, call my cell phone and let me know you want to
get removed from this email list. No action is required if you wish to remain on Vocational's all-
alumni newsletter list. If your name or class-year is incorrect, please email me the correct
information.








